



STATE OF  
COLORADO

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

---

## Signal 1 Reservoir Expansion, M-2017-013

---

**Ebert - DNR, Jared** <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Mon, Jul 16, 2018 at 8:04 AM

To: Don Summers <don@pssmail.com>

Thanks Don,

I will approve the extension of the decision date to July 27th. I have not been able to reach Ioana at DWR as of yet, have you been able to contact them to discuss this?

Jared

[Quoted text hidden]